
To: Chair Corvese,  
First Chair Messier,  
Second Vice Chair Alzate,  
Rep. Brien, Rep. Cardillo, Rep. Casey, Rep. Edwards, Rep Fellela, Rep. Fenton-Fung, Rep. Henries, Rep. 
McEntee, Rep. McNamara, Rep. Nardone, Rep. Perez, Rep. Potter 
 

Re: House Bill No. 7057 
BY  Cruz, Morales, Stewart, Batista, Henries, Cotter, Abney, Diaz, Sanchez, Giraldo 
ENTITLED, AN ACT RELATING TO PUBLIC PROPERTY AND WORKS -- CONTRACTORS 
BONDS (Provides that upon application, and good cause, the state may waive the 
bonding requirement for certified minority business enterprises or women owned 
businesses.) 
 
Respectfully, 
    I Alvin Reyes strongly Support H-7057 as this bill will assist many minority and 
disadvantaged contractors be able to bid on the projects that an MBE/DBE 
requirement already exists. Therefore, creating a more just and feasible path for 
MBE/ DBE certified contractors to be awarded such projects. 
 
If you have an additional questions please feel to reach me @(401) 262-1933. Thank-
you for time. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
Alvin Reyes 
Membership Development Coordinator 
IBEW LU 99 
22 Amflex Dr. 
Cranston, RI 02921 
(401) 946-9900 X 241- office 
(401) 262-1933- cell 
areyes@ibew99.org 
www.ibew99.org 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwebserver.rilegislature.gov%2FBillText%2FBillText24%2FHouseText24%2FH7057.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Chouselabor%40rilegislature.gov%7C5fc74923d7564f72ce4e08dc20d68c25%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638421353900973037%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R5CQJyE4mqxMpYCzvAbzuGSHLRgBVy15HFWMDW%2B7kLU%3D&reserved=0
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